July 14, 2000
Mr. and Mrs
Dear Mike and Sally,
Welcome to your new home! We just wanted to say "Thank You" for giving us the opportunity to work with you on the purchase of your home. We hope you are very satisfied with your home and the way we handled the sale and wish you many years of happiness and good luck in the future.
As a token of our appreciation, we want you to enjoy a dinner on us. Enclosed are gift certificates to be enjoyed at your leisure.
Thank you again and if there is ever an opportunity we can help you, a family member, or friend in buying or selling a house, please give us a call. We would appreciate any referrals!
Sincerely,
THE WESTWINDS GROUP, L.C.
Jon R. Kubas
President